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Due to the school closures and related state-mandated restrictions regarding social distancing, Independence Charter School West is providing virtual instruction to students. Some lessons will be provided via small group instruction. The lessons will involve two-way camera and audio usage, and all students participating in group lessons may be visible on the other students’ screens.  

Due to confidentiality requirements regarding student information under federal and state law, we request that you agree to the following:

· Do not audio/video record lessons.

· Permit your student to be visible on the screens of other group participants, only during lessons.

· To the extent possible, during lessons, limit access of other household members to the area in which your student is participating in lessons.

· Maintain the confidentiality of other students.

· If you have any questions or concerns, email your child’s provider after the lesson is complete.  Do not interrupt the activity with questions, either through the audio or through emails.  Allow the professional to focus on the activity.


Please check the following to acknowledge that you agree to the above conditions and that you are granting your permission for your student to participate in group instruction/lessons:


⃞⃞    I acknowledge that my student may participate in virtual group lessons as described above.
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